
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3 2022 Events are subject to weather conditions and COVID restrictions in effect at that time.  

These are out of the school’s control! 

Most Mondays Groove Nation Dance (This is an optional extra-curricular activity, payable to an external provider.) 

3-10.7.2022 NAIDOC Week (during school holidays) 

18.7.2022 Staff Development Day 

19.7.2022 Tuesday - First Day of Term 3 for Students 

19.7.2022 NAIDOC Week Celebrated at School – Get up! Stand up! Show up! 

20-21.7.2022 Stage 3 Student Led Conferences 

26.7.2022 Mufti – Pyjama Day (Year 6 fundraising) 

26.7.2022 After School – Staff Professional Learning twilight session - HPGE 

28.7.2022 OC Test at Miranda PS 

4.8.2022 Education Week Open Day 

8.8.2022 P&C Loose Change Collection Competition Begins 

9.8.2022 Year 1 Phonics Screening Begins 

11.8.2022 Combined Schools Dance Concert @ Hurstville 

16.8.2022 Book Week Parade 

22.8.22 ES1 / Stage 1/ SEC – Excursion to SOPAC – Sydney Olympic Park 

1-2.9.2022 P&C Fathers’ Day stall 

2.9.2022 P&C Loose Change Collection Final Day 

 
Grandparents Day and 100 days of learning 
celebration 

 
Thank you to all of our grandparents and grand friends 
for visiting the school and supporting our students on 
Monday 27 June 2022. It was an absolute pleasure to 
have you in the school.  
 

 
Our students had plenty of questions to ask and they 
looked amazing, dressed as centenarians. 
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Also thank you to our P&C, especially Elise Bygrave and 
Trudy & Craig Grant for their organisation of the 
morning tea, not to mention the countless hours of 
preparation. Thank you also to Lina Persson and some 
of the staff who also helped out on the day. 

 
 

Student Led Conferences 
Thank you for attending our Student Led Conferences 
this year. This helps our students to reflect on their 
learning goals, strengths and learning challenges with 
you, so you and the teachers can better support them 
in their learning. 

 
Thank you also to the teachers for their dedication, 
time and effort given towards preparing for these 
evenings. A reminder that Stage 3 students’ Student 
Led Conferences continue on Wednesday 20 July and 
Thursday 21 July. If you are unable to find any available 

booking times, please contact your child’s teacher or 
Miss McMillan. 

 
Parents/carers are more than welcome to contact the 

school office on 9524 4631 to arrange parent-teacher 

interviews at a mutually convenient time throughout 

the school year. 

 
 

2023 Kindergarten Enrolments 
We are now accepting enrolments for Kindergarten in 
2023. If you have (or know of a friend who has) a 
preschool child turning 6 next year, please ask them to 
come to the school to complete their enrolment forms. 
Parents will need to bring original copies of: 

• the student’s Australian birth certificate (or 
family passports and VISAs); 

• the student’s immunisation certificate (from 
Medicare); and 

• proof that they are living in the area, e.g.: rates 
notice or lease agreement and a utility bill 
(such as council rates, water, gas or electricity). 

If your pre-schooler has any special needs, please help 
us to set him/her up for success by completing the 
enrolling process now so we have time to ensure that 
supports are in place. It would also be helpful to bring 
in any reports from professionals who have been 
supporting your child. Please also see the flyer at the 
back of this newsletter for our transition dates. 
 

Beginning Writers 

 
Mrs Holt is very proud of her Year 1 writing group and 
the progress they are making in their independent 
descriptive writing. 

 



Preparing for 2023 Classes 
Placing students in classes is a very complex process and a lot of factors need to be taken into consideration to ensure 
the best placement for students. 
 
If you have information to share about your children that you would like the school to consider for 2023, please 
organise an interview with your child’s class teacher, assistant principal, or Mrs Wilkins at the beginning of Term 3. No 
promises can be made, because we need to consider all of the students and also meet with Department of Education 
funding protocols. We are in a better position to consider your information if it is conveyed well in advance. 
 
Some parents ask the school to consider repetition. Research has shown that repetition only proves to be effective in 
a small number of cases, so this is not a decision that can be rushed through at the last minute. Parents will be required 
to speak with the school counsellor to organise an assessment, answer surveys along with class teachers and meet 
with the learning support team so that a fully informed decision can be made. If you have been thinking about 
repetition, please approach Mrs Wilkins or your child’s assistant principal early in Term 3. 
 

OSH Club  
If your child attends OSH Club and is absent from school, could you please notify OSH ASAP that they will not be 
attending. This is a parent responsibility. 
 
OSH Club employs staff according to the number of students expected. They need to pay for these staff, so they have 
the right to charge parents, if they have not been given adequate notice. 
 
 
 
 
NAIDOC Week Celebrations  
We are celebrating NAIDOC week at Miranda Public School during the first week of Term 3. As part of our school’s 
celebration, students will be completing NAIDOC activities in class. On Friday 22nd July students are invited to wear 
red, yellow and black mufti and bring in a gold coin donation to support Indigenous literacy.  
 
Public Speaking 
The Miranda Public School Public Speaking competition will be held during Term 3. All students in Years K to 6 will 
participate in this activity, fulfilling English syllabus requirements as well as providing students with the opportunity 
to develop their confidence and oral presentation skills.  
 
We would like each child to choose their speech topic, ready for Week 1, Term 3.  We will be working on speeches 
during class time ready to present to the class in Week 5, Term 3.  
 
A note with further details will be sent home today (Friday). 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



Is your child starting school next year?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miranda Public School 
Kindergarten 2023 

Please contact the school if you would like 

to register for any of these events 

3 Sylva Avenue Miranda 2228 

Telephone: 9524 4631    

Email: 

miranda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  

www.miranda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Facebook: 

Miranda Public School Official 

Twitter: 

 @mirandaps6 

Miranda Public School would love to invite 2023 

Kindergarten students and their families to our exciting 

school events taking place this year. * All activities are subject 

to Covid Restrictions. We will notify your preschools if there are changes. 
 

Easter Hat parade 

Friday 8 April 2022 

2:00pm to 3:00pm 

Wear your Easter Hat for our parade 

 

Celebration of 100 days of  learning 

Monday 27 June 2022 

9:30am to 10:30am  

Hands on activities in Kindergarten classrooms 

 

Education week – School Open day activities 

Thursday 4 August 2022 

9:30am -11:00am Open classrooms and student 

performances 

Join us in showcasing the wonderful programs we have 

at Miranda Public School 

 

Book Week Parade 

Tuesday 16 August 2022 

2:00pm to 3:00pm Book character parade 

Kindergarten 2022 are invited to dress up and join in the 

parade 

 

Kindergarten 2023 Transition Program 

Tuesday 25 October 9:45am-10:45am 

Wednesday 2 November 9:45am – 10:45am 

Thursday 10 November 9:45am – 10:45am  

 

First Day of Kindergarten  

Information regarding Best Start interview times will be 

provided during the Kindergarten Transition Program. 

mailto:miranda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.miranda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletters      
Our “Kookaburra Gazette” is published at the end of     
every even week and can be received by email, 
Facebook “Miranda PS (official)”, the NSW Education 
Parent app (now on Apple and Android): 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-
digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app

https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app
https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/schools-digital-strategy/nsw-education-parent-app


 


